
 
@ Koronis Nite Owls 

March 14, 2020 
100 W Mill St., Paynesville, MN  

Admission: $8.00/ $4.00 for students 
Dean is retiring at the end of 2021, but will be in Paynesville March 14, 2020, March 13, 2021 and September 

11, 2021 

March is food shelf month, so we will also be sponsoring a food drive 
 

Call Andy @ 230-249-6405 for more information 

 

Dean Dederman 

The Taller Caller 


